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Hi. I’m Alex Richardson. I’m happy to share with you that Examining 
Ethics is back, or at least it will be, a few weeks from now. I’m 
excited to announce a relaunch of the show with its upcoming 2024-2025 
season. We’ve got quite the slate of guests and topics lined up for 
you this year.

For starters, you’ll likely recognize my voice as a new one on the 
show. I’ll be taking the reins from the terrific Christiane Wisehart 
as host and executive producer, and I very much look forward to 
joining the conversation with you starting with our first episode of 
the season in November. Please join us as we look ahead to an exciting 
year spent digging into tough and thorny issues in moral philosophy 
and beyond.

Examining Ethics is hosted and produced by Alex Richardson, and 
brought to you by the Janet Prindle Institute For Ethics at DePauw 
University. Our music is from Blue Dot Sessions.

You can learn more at examiningethics.org or contact us directly at 
examiningethics@depauw.edu. Thanks for listening, and we’ll see you 
soon.

© 2024, Janet Prindle Institute for Ethics
prindleinstitute.org/examining-ethics


